
Choral Scholar - Tenor 

 

First Presbyterian Church of Dalton (P.C.U.S.A) is seeking to fill the position of 

Tenor Choral Scholar. Choral Scholars are typically undergraduates or high 

school students who demonstrate a high proficiency in choral performance, sight 

reading, and musicianship. Compensation is provided on a per-call basis, with an 

average of two calls per week (one Wednesday evening rehearsal and one 

Sunday morning service). 

Additional calls may be added during busier seasons. Choral Scholars supplement 

the singing and rehearsals of the Adult Choir and occasionally perform in smaller 

ensemble or as soloists. Music is integral to the spiritual life at FPC Dalton, and 

the church has a long history of producing high-quality choral music. The 

repertoire varies widely in style but generally aligns with traditional church music. 

Experience in singing with a church choir is preferred, and the responsibility and 

ability to read music is required. To schedule an audition with Hye Jeong Kwon, 

Director of Music, please contact her at hkwon@firstpresdalton.org or 404-202-

4324. 
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